



**MEN'S COMMITTEE MEETING  
Hoebridge Golf Centre  
Wednesday 6th February 2019**

**MEMBERS**

Captain	Graham Norris (GN)
Vice-Captain	Tom Wesolowski (TW)
Handicap Secretary	Andy Richardson (AR)
Weekend/External Competitions	Sanjay Khuller (SK)
Midweek Coordinator	Mark Pearce (MP)
ClubV1 and New Members	Peter Becque (PB)
Website and Communications	Bill Goodman (BG)
Secretary	Norm Spiller (NS)
	John Head (JH)

**1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE.**

- 1.1 Apologies were received from AR,SK,BG,JH

**2 MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING**

- 2.1 The minutes of the meeting held on 8<sup>th</sup> January 2018 were approved.

**3 MATTERS ARISING - Outstanding actions from previous meetings**

- 13.3 The ground depression on hole 17 adjacent to the public footpath is in very poor condition. A request to greenkeeping staff to be submitted requesting that this area made Ground Under Repair (GUR) – This is now covered by a local rule and has been communicated to all members by the handicap secretary AR. .
- 13.4 CSI meeting and discussion with BGL to introduce TV Leaderboard etc. This item is now being progressed by the Management Committee - Ongoing.
- 15.10 Kit samples discussed; White Polo shirt and club colour of Green for jumpers etc agreed, initial stocks to be obtained. (GN) – see AOB

**4 CAPTAIN**

- 4.1 Weekend Medal on 2nd/3rd February and the Midweek medal on 4th February were all cancelled due to adverse weather. Prize money will be redistributed across remaining medals this year.

**5 VICE CAPTAIN**

- 5.1 AXTELL and RONDEC knockout competitions –This was the first time we used HowDidIDo for the online sign up and draw which was performed this morning 6/2/19, with members notified of the draw by email. Generally the process worked well with only a few teething problems. The competitions will be managed both on line and with a report on the notice board.

5.2 Reminders sent out regarding payment of competition fee's with checks in place to ensure they are paid – Ongoing TW.

5.3 16 new members have been welcomed this year so far.

## **6 SECRETARY**

6.1 Nothing to report

## **7 HANDICAP SECRETARY.**

7.1 End of year handicap review completed, those affected will be notified.

## **8 WEEKEND ORGANISER.**

8.1 Surrey Mixed foursomes (Thornhill Trophy) Al/Debbie Evans have been entered for this competition. Kelso- Hamilton captains will be Graham Norris and Peter Smith. Surrey 5's captains will be Mike Henley and Sanjay Khuller.

## **9 MIDWEEK ORGANISER**

9.1 Midweek singles and pairs knockouts – online sign ups now in place.

9.2 Winter League – Hoebridge had a resounding win over Old Thorns recently (48pts to 24pts) and are currently in 2<sup>nd</sup> place with 3 matches remaining.

## **10 NEW MEMBERS & COMMUNICATIONS**

10.1 PB has progressed a number of issues regarding new members with BGL, with a backlog now cleared. There were over 130 new members in 2018.

10.2 Non active members identified during 2018 will be contacted by PB.

10.3 Non active members during 2019 will be contacted by TW

10.4 Nine & Wine new members event 12<sup>th</sup> April – new members to be contacted - PB.

## **11 WEBSITE & COMMUNICATIONS.**

11.1 Competition rules to be reviewed with master documents loaded into the ClubV1 database - MP

## **12 PAST CAPTAIN**

12.1 Nothing to report.

## **13 AOB**

13.1 A request from a member was received regarding changing the next weekend stableford to a medal to replace the medal cancelled recently due to adverse weather. This was discussed by the committee who agreed that no change should be made.

13.2 Slow play – In order to help progress play the 10<sup>th</sup> tee will be utilised (possibly only 2 or 3 tee slots) for the Wednesday rollup initially. Pace of play guidelines will also be sent out to members in due course.GN

13.3 Club kit – Only 14 responses have been received by the Captain so far, this is an ideal opportunity for members to purchase club kit which includes our club badge.

Meeting Closed at 8.55pm

**DATE OF NEXT MEETING: Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> March 2019**